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Keep away from people who try to belittle your ambitions. Small people always 
do that, but the really great make you feel that you, too, can become great.

— Mark Twain
CHRISTIAN SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES:
Cottage Brook Assembly is in need of a responsible person to conduct children's 
church, c.s we are now beginning a busing program. Many of these children 
will be unsaved, so this could be a great place to serve God. If you feel that 
the Lord is leading you in this direction, please contact Dan Crawford at 
822-7479 or Rev. Anderson at 486-8869.
FROM THE BOOKSTORE:
Are you looking for reasons for your faith? F. F. Bruce's The New Testament 
Documents: Are They Reliable? can help you. Friday is your last chance this 
quarter to buy a Commentary at 2 0 % discount.
PEP BAND:
Pep Band practice tonight at 8:30 in S-2.
WOM OFFERING:
Thank you for your giving to WOM last Friday. This offering went to YAC 
(louth notion Crusade). This Friday, we will be taking another offering.
This will go towards I.C.I. (international Correspondence Institute). Discover 
the "joy of giving" by coming prepared to give this Friday.
ROOMMATE NEEDED:
Female student from Hawaii would like a roommate off campus for Spring 
Quarter, 1973* See Miss Winter if interested.
WOMEN'S VOLLEYBALL TEAM:
The women's volleyball team traveled to Eugene last Friday to play NCC. The 
team won the match by game scores of 15-4, 15-2 and 15-2. The girls left 
Eugene Saturday morning to travel to Portland to play Multnomah. The gals 
played exceptionally well, but lost to a more experienced team by scores of 
j-5~2, 11-15 and 15-10. Northwest then played Concordia, but the match 
ended in a tie which could not be played off due to other scheduled activities. 
Northwest lost the first game 15-10 and won the second 15-8. The girls who 
played are: Debbie Goudy (team captain), Vicki Whitten, Paula Whitten,
Kristy oodruff, Esther Johnson, Julie English, Sandy Ojala, Marcy Peterson, 
Glenda Marvel, Terri Hendricks, Debbie Britt, JoAnn Barros, and Marilyn Olson. 
Great job gals!!

JOBS:

There are some jobs available. Contact the Dean of Students office if interested.


